
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Wednesday, 

March 23, 2022. 
 

_____ Our kindness challenge for today is: Send a kind text to someone. 

_____ Friday is Twin/Triplet day!  

_____ Eating outside is a privilege.  Unfortunately, each day after lunch 

there is an array of trays, trash, food waste, and milk splatters left around 

the grounds.  Please be responsible and clean up after yourself when you 

finish eating lunch! If the mess continues, we may need to revisit having all 

students eat in the Commons and request permission to be dismissed after 

their area is cleaned up.   

_____ Today is the last day to vote in round 1 of The Battle of the Books! 

Visit the library website to place your vote! 

_____ Study club and Math tutoring are cancelled this today and tomorrow.  

_____ Gateway Pride shirts are on sale! Feel free to pick up an order form 

at the Gateway kiosk located by the counseling office. Shirts are $12 and 

hoodies are $30. Order forms and checks are due to the front office by 

Friday, April 1st. 

_____ The Audio Visual (AV) Club is meeting this afternoon in room 207. 

Bring your Chromebook and your creativity -- and be sure to arrange a ride 

home at 4:00. 

_____ This Friday and next Friday, March 25 and April 1, are regular full 

school days, no LIF nor HS&B.  Students will be released at 2:45. 

_____ Hi 8th Graders! This is a reminder to bring your Chromebook, high 

school course catalog and, for students going to Jackson, also bring your 

completed green pre-registration sheet to your high school transition 

appointment this Thursday. Students attending Cascade next year should 

have page 12 of the high school course catalog completed. If your 

appointment is on Zoom you can bring head phones to your appointment, 

but we will also have some headphones available for you to use. If you did 

not complete your 9th grade schedule in the Naviance Course Planner 

during this past Friday’s HS&B lesson, be sure to do that as soon as 



possible. It needs to be completed for your high school transition 

appointment on Thursday. The Naviance Course Planner “how to” video 

that was shown during 8th grade HS&B classes on Friday can be found on 

the Gateway Counseling website under “HS&B Lessons.” 

_____ If you’re interested in Track, now is the time to sign up.  Check out 

the Announcement on our school website for instructions.  Pick up a form in 

the kiosk outside the Counseling Office, complete the electronic forms on 

RankOneSport, and turn in your physical as soon as possible.  The first 

practice is April 11, right after Spring break, so hurry! 

_____ ASB is starting to plan our final socials of the year. The 8th grade 

social will be on Thursday May 12th and the 6th/7th grade social will be on 

Tuesday May 17th. Please look in your 1st Period Class Announcements 

on Canvas for a link to a Google Form to provide some input for the 

planning of these socials. 

_____ You are invited to participate in the Annual EPS Art Show. Eleven 

categories of visual arts will be scored and included in this year’s show. Art 

will be displayed for public viewing from May 12 – June 2. All student entry 

forms and artwork must be submitted to the Community Resource Center 

by April 22. Check the announcement on the Gateway website for more 

information. 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 


